DAVID THODEY CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



19 March 2012

Mr Douglas Thomson Westernpower 363 Wellington Street Perth WA 6000

Dear Mr Thomson

Thank you for your letter received in my office on 15 March 2012 regarding the Shenton Park Regulatory Test – Invitation to Input and for the invitation to have some input.

I have referred your correspondence to our Western Australian Planning Team for their information and David Jonas will liaise with you further if required. David's contact details should you need to contact him are (08) 6224 6268 or email David.Jonas@team.telstra.com.

Once again, I would like to thank you for taking the time to advise myself and Telstra about this matter.

Yours sincerely



cc David Jonas, Manager, Forecast and Area Plan South and West, Western Australia